Pension Circular No: 04/2023

My No : Pen/Circular 2023
Department of Pensions,
Maligawaththa,

Colombo 10.

O[ 11.2023

To All District Secretaries

Divisional Secretaries

Implementing the insurance plan “Buhuman® for the benefit of retired senior citizens

The term of agreement signed with Fairfirst Insurance Limited has been terminated on
31.08.2023. Therefore, it is hereby informed that the provisions of the Pensions Circular
No0.01/2023 dated 05.01.2023, issued on implementation of “Buhuman” Insurance Plan, have
been cancelled to be effective from 01.09.2023 so as not to cause any prejudice to the actions

taken up to 31.08.2023 as per the aforesaid circular.

Sgd:
A. Jagath D. Dias

Director General of Pensions

Copies:
01. Secretary to the President -F.L.P.
02. Secretary to the Prime Minister -F.LP.
03. Secretary, Ministry of Finance -F.IP.

04. Secretary, Ministry of Public Administration, Home Affairs,
Provincial Councils and Local Government -F.IP.

05. Auditor General -F.N.A.



